November 10, 1997

The Honorable Charles H. Taylor
Member of Congress
22 South Pack Square, Suite 330
Asheville, NC 28801

Dear Charles,

You can see from the enclosed that I'm not having any luck
with Congressman Hyde. I haven't heard a thing from him or
his office.

If there is anything at all you can do on my behalf in this
matter, I surely would appreciate it.

Sincerely,

= - W
Ann ﬁ -

481 Wolf Pit Road
Mars Hill, NC 28754
704/689-5128
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